MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF CITY
COMMISSIONERS FOR THE CITY OF PORT ST. JOE, FLORIDA, HELD AT
2775 GARRISON AVENUE, January 12, 2021, at 2:00 P.M.

The following were present: Mayor Buzzett, Commissioners Ashbrook, Hoffman, Langston, and Lowry.
City Manager Jim Anderson, Finance Director Michael Lacour, and City Attorney Clinton McCahill were also

present.

Minutes
Closing of City Buildings:

A Motion was made by Commissioner Ashbrook, second by Commissioner Hoffman, to allow all events that
are currently on the books to go forward. All in favor; Motion carried 5-0.

Sacred Heart Request to Utilize the Centennial Building for COVID-19 Vaccines:
A Motion was made by Commissioner Hoffman, second by Commissioner Ashbrook, to allow Sacred Heart

Hospital to use the Centennial Building for COVID-19 Vaccines and to waive the fees for use of the facility. All
in favor; Motion carried 4-0.

Motion to Adjourn —

There was no other business to come before the Commission and Mayor Buzzett adjourned the meeting at
2:21 P.M.

Approved this (2 day of / ~2021.
}\/ / 5/52 //rf/zx

Rex Buzzqﬂ Mayor J Date
0\‘ g“@’— )4 /2l

Michael Lacour, Finance Director "Date




